
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary 

Thursday 4th January 2024 

Back to school 

Clubs will start the week beginning 8th January 

Monday 22nd January 

Nursery,Pearl and Ruby parents to attend fine 

motor workshop 2pm 

Friday 2nd February 

Reception school visit to Roarr Dinosaur 

adventure 

Monday 5th February 

Year 2 Reading Café 

Thursday 8th February 

Year 1 Reading Café 

Friday 9th February  

Whole school number day including dress 

up 

Thursday 15th February 

Reception Reading café 

Friday 16th February 

End of half term  

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-88.64% 

Ruby Class-78.79% 

Diamond-91.33%  

Sapphire-92% 

Emerald Class-89.33% 

Topaz Class-91.67% 

 

We return to school on 

Thursday 4th January. We wish 

you all a wonderful Christmas 

and a Happy New Year 

Autumn Term 2 Class 

winners 

1st Topaz 94.51% 

2nd Sapphire 92.32% 

3rd Emerald Class 

91.09% 

 


